Logan County announces that the Logan County Courthouse is closed to the public. Elected officials,
however, may determine whether their offices remain open.

Due to concerns related to the COVID-19 pandemic, Logan County encourages citizens to use the online
services available at the Logan County website to cut down the amount of foot traffic in the courthouse
and to limit the opportunity for community spread.

For further resources, please visit the Logan County website at logancounty.ne.gov or the Nebraska
Association of Counties’ website at www.nacone.org.




